
 

 South Addition Draft Resolution 2025-001 
 
 
Whereas, the Anchorage School District as of 09/26/2024 has placed 
Recycled Asphalt Pavement (RAP) on the Inlet View temporary play 
area to the east and northeast of the school building; and Whereas, RAP 
may contain up to 7% of petroleum asphalt chips and dust. Petroleum 
asphalt is the residual product associated with crude oil distillation. 
RAP has many health concerns and precautions for those that work 
with it. 
The following are the Hazards: 
H350 - May cause cancer. 
H372 - Causes damage to organs through prolonged and repeated 
exposure. 
The following are the precautions: 
P201 - Obtain special instructions before use. 
P202 - Do not handle until all safety precautions have been read and 
understood. 
P260 - Do not breathe dust or vapors. 
P264 - Wash hands, forearms, and other exposed areas thoroughly 
after handling. 
P270 - Do not eat, drink, or smoke when using this product. 
P280 - Wear protective gloves, protective clothing, and eye protection. 
P308+P313 - If exposed or concerned: Get medical advice/attention. 
P314 - Get medical advice/attention if you feel unwell. 
P405 - Store locked up. P501 - Dispose of contents/container in 
accordance with local, regional, national and international regulations. 
Full details about RAP can be found on the Materials Safety Data Sheet 
at: 
https://apacshears.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/RAP.pdf Be it 
Resolved, that the South Addition Community Council considers RAP 
with its many health concerns to be incompatible with an elementary 
schoo! play area, and hereby requests that Anchorage School District 
remove the RAP and replace with appropriate and safe material. 



 

 


